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October 27, 2021 

 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary  
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20426 
 
Re:  WBI Energy Transmission, Inc. 

Wahpeton Expansion Project 
Docket No. PF21-4-000 

 
Dear Ms. Bose: 
 
WBI Energy Transmission, Inc. (WBI Energy) hereby submits the proposals received from 
potential third-party contractors from which Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
(Commission) staff may select to assist in the preparation of the requisite National Environmental 
Policy Act document for the proposed Wahpeton Expansion Project in accordance with 18 CFR 
§157.21(d)(9). 

WBI Energy prepared a Request for Proposal (RFP) for third-party contractors to prepare the 
requisite environmental document. The draft RFP was reviewed by Commission staff and issued 
to prospective contractors.  

Consistent with the Commission’s precedent and regulations with respect to sensitive 
information, WBI Energy requests privileged and confidential treatment of this information, 
which is labeled: “CUI//PRIV – DO NOT RELEASE.”  

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this filing, please call the undersigned at 
(701) 530-1563.   

        Sincerely, 
 
        /s/ Lori Myerchin 
 
        Lori Myerchin 

Director, Regulatory Affairs and  
Transportation Services  

cc: David Hanobic, FERC Environmental Project Manager 

1250 West Century Avenue 
Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 5601 
Bismarck, ND 58506-5601 
(701) 530-1600 

http://wss.mduresources.com/sites/wbih/companylogos/WBIETranLogo.jpg

	_____________________________________________________________________________
	Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary
	Federal Energy Regulatory Commission

